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From: Tony Draper
Sent: 03 March 2024 20:52
To: Licensing
Subject: Reference off licence application.

Dear Sir/Madam, 
With reference to the Off Licence and outside music application that is being applied for at the Sandy Cove 
Hotel, Berrynarbor, EX34 9SR. 
I would just like to say that I think it's a fantastic idea and I'm in full support of their application. 
I'd also like to mention that Sandy Cove Hotel is a very well run establishment and a perfect place to hold 
weddings etc. 
The stunning views for wedding photos and the hotel accommodation is just perfect for not only weddings but 
just a wonderful place to enjoy by locals and tourists alike. 
We have had many good meals and drinks at this venue and it's a very popular place to visit, it employs lots of 
local people and brings money to the community and surrounding areas such as Combe Martin and Ilfracombe. 
I can't see any negative impacts on anyone by allowing this application to go ahead and as far as I'm concerned 
I would like to see this application given full approval.  
 
Best regards from Tony Draper,  
 
(A resident of Combe Martin.) 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


